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March 1, 2004

Mario M. Gonralers, Fxecutive Direclor
Greenwich Library

101 West Putnam Ave.

Greenwich, TT 06830

Dear Mario:

I want lo congratulate you and your staff on an outstanding Peterson Business Award
Dinner last Thursday. We were very delighted to be there and look forward to altending
other library events in the futurc.

We arc especially excited about our parinership to bring the highest quality of medical
education to the communitics we serve. Please know that we are deeply committed to
work closely with you on this project.

[ also want to thank you for your very active participation on the hospital’s Communily
Advisory Board and for your involvement in the Community Health Status Asscssinent
process. Having the library as a venue for health summit meetings, coupled with our
Health Information Cenler parinership, have moved our two organizations into the
forcfront to improve community health.

Ce:  David G. Ormsby, President
Greenwich Library Board of Directors

5 Perryvidge Road
Ceenwich, CT 06830-9897
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